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Dear Exclusive Surveyors, 
 
Good day to you. 
 
Please, we would appreciate if you inform this to all vessel that work with your company 
that in case of detention the vessel(Company) will be penalized with US $ 1000.00 and the 
surveyor also with US $1000.00 in case of the detention was attributable to him; the 
increment of detentions are inaceptable and for this reason the penalties will be increase to 
the surveyor or in other case  the vessel will be cancelled immediately when have 2 
detention in 1 year depend of situation. 
 
In case of that surveyor has 2 (two) detention attributable in 1 year will be cancelled 
immediately. 
 For this reason, is very important to take the measurements respective with the vessels 
because the PSC officers is being very strict with the vessels that haven some certification 
with NASHA. 
Also we notify that after of release of the detention in case the vessel has not cancelled, 
should be carry out an occasional survey after of 2 months for verify the progress onboard , 
this measure is according our QUALITTY SYSTEM. 
Please  find  attached  for  your  reference  and  waiting  for  your  confirmation  of  “SAFE 
RECEIPT, READ and UNDERSTANDING”. 
 

 
Many thanks and best regards, 
Eng. Angie Reyes de Lawrence 
Technical Manager 
NASHA 
Phone: (507) 314-1934 / 35 
Mobile: (507) 6663-2687 
Fax: 314-0409 
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